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Newsletter

FRANKLIN PHONETIC SCHOOL
Franklinphoneticschool.com

August 14% 2018

FRANKLIN FALCONS
"2011 Blue Ribbon School”

Every Friday is early release
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Picture day

After school clubs begin.
Student council elections

K-5" open house’

Jr High curriculum night 5-6:30pm
Labor day NO SCHOOL

40™ Day of schiool

End Of 1* Quarter

Fall Break NO SCHOOL

Early Release Parent Teacher
Conferences '
Fall festival

Veterans Day NO SCHOOL
Early Release

Thanksgiving break NO SCHOOL
End Of 2" quarter
Christmas break NO SCHOOL
Christmas break NO SCHOOL
Report Cards

100" Day Of School

Martin Luther King day NO
SCHOOL

Presidents day NO SCHOOL
End of 3™ quarter

Spring break NO SCHOOL
Early realease parent teacher
confereénces

Spring Recess NO SCHOOL
Student council trip
Early realease days

Last day of school/report cards

After school classes& tutoring will
begin Monday, August 18™. If your
child gets into clubs, then they will
receive a schedule by Thursday,
August 15%,

*Follow us on Fa,cgbdbk*

é

Remember that you can.zfcé'_es_"s's your
child’s grade through Family Link.
Letters will be sent out next week
with logins and passwords.

K-5th Open house/Tltle 1
information, Thursday, August
22", 2019. -

Picture Day 1s Wednesday,
August 28"
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Next PTA meeting Tuesday, 27
Aug. @ 530pm. Look for Walk-A-
Thon information coming home! -
IF you are interested in helping with
BOX TOPS please reach out to us!

Lunch
Time

Lunch is available Monday - Friday for
$2.95. Nutrition information is available
in the lunchroom. USDA has increased
the price for school lunch for 2019. Lunch
for a full price meal is $2.95, .40 for a
reduced price meal. Please see attached
for the menu.

Breakfast is free for a]l students who
arrive to school on time, before class
starts.

Because of dissmissal
congestion....

o Traffic needs to flow from west to
east

o Enter Copper Hill Drive from Stone
Ridge Drive and exit on Prescott
East Highway

o Pull off the far right elementary
easement, so you are not blocking
traffic. This is where the pick up line
begins on Copper Hilt Dr.

o Please DO NOT cut in line and enter
the dissmissal line from Aaron Lane
by Big 5

o Please be alert and free of
distraction such as cell phones for
safety reasons

e Do Not park in other business
parking lots and expect your child
to come to you

¢ No child can walk home from our
campus without written permission

¢ Businesses have the right to restrict
parking to their costumers only

(cars have been towed!)

» The town of Prescott Valley says
that we CANNOT have dissmissal
from the Junior High Office

o Be patient and things will get
better. We promise !

Staff resumes are available for all to view
in the Jr. High office.




New policy for 2019/2020
To avoid unnecessary interruptions and
due to dismissal being our busiest time
and all staff being utilized, we will not call
students to the office from dismissal or
class beginning at 2:45 pm Monday -
Thursday and beginning at 11:30 on
Fridays. If you need to pick up your child
during that time, you will need to wait
until your child is dismissed, sign in at the
Jr. High office, and walk over to dismissal
to pick up your child. We understand

there are exceptions to this rule such as
doctor appointments and emergencies

Field Trip Policy addition: Parents
of students with a disability will
not be required to attend field
trips in order to provide
accommodations or access to
school sponsored events and
field trips.




To: Parents of Students in Grades K-5

What: Open House/Title 1 Information Night

When: Thursday, August 22, 2019

Sessions: 5:30-5:55 and 6:00-6:25 (only attend one session)
Where: Franklin Phonetic School Classrooms

Parents you are invited to our elementary Open House and Title 1 Information
Night. Elementary teachers will be presenting important data regarding your
student’s achievement and curriculum expectations during this school year.
Teachers will be presenting two sessions for your convenience, please plan on
attending only one of the sessions. Ice cream will be provided after vou have
attended vour child’s teacher’s presentation.

Please remember this is NOT parent-teacher conferences if you need to speak
with your child’s teacher, please make an appointment at another time.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you!

Ms. Gabaldon, Elementary Principal



